
 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES STANDING COMMITTEE ON HEALTH, AGED CARE AND SPORT 
Inquiry into Sleep Health Awareness in Australia 

Tuesday, 27 November 2018 

Sleep Health Public Hearing Postponed 

The Health, Aged Care and Sport Committee’s public hearing for its Inquiry into Sleep Health 
Awareness in Australia planned for 30 November 2018 has been postponed until early 2019. 

The Inquiry is ongoing. For further information please see below. 

Media enquiries: 
Please contact Flynn McDermott from the office of Mr Trent Zimmerman MP, Chair, on  
0412 083 912, or Flynn.McDermott@aph.gov.au. 

For background information:   
House of Representatives Standing Committee on Health, Aged Care and Sport 
(02) 6277 4145, health.reps@aph.gov.au, http://www.aph.gov.au/health  

Interested members of the public may wish to track the committee via the http://www.aph.gov.au/health. 
Click on the blue ‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to login to My 
Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 
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